
Notice is hereby given that an
Open House will be held on
Thursday,  October  3,  2024,
from 4:00PM to  7:00PM,  to
discuss  and  collect  resident
feedback on the draft zoning
ordinance.  This  Open  House
will be held in the Community
Room  of  the  Community
Center, 140 Bradford Avenue,
Pittsburgh, PA 15205. Notice is
also  hereby  given  that  the
meeting  originally  scheduled
for  Thursday,  November  28,
2024,  has  changed.  This
meeting will now be held on
Tuesday, November 26, 2024,
beginning  at  7:00  PM.
Borough  Council  will  hold  a
Budget Workshop prior to the
Council Meeting beginning at
6:00 PM. These meetings will
be  held  in  the  Council
Chambers of the Community
Center, 140 Bradford Avenue,
Pittsburgh, PA 15205, and via
Zoom  Webinar
Communications  with  login
information  available  at
www.craftonborough.com. 
All meetings will be open to
the public.

Jim Price
Borough Manager


